
7

Acknowledgements

The Editor of the International Journal of Ageing and Later Life wishes to 
thank the following referees who generously provided evaluations and 
constructive criticism on submitted manuscripts in 2020.

Isabel Baumann, Zurich University of Applied Sciences, Switzerland
Michael Fine, Macquarie University, Australia
Laura Hurd, The University of British Columbia, Canada
Norah Keating, University of Alberta, Canada
Helena Kivnick, University of Minnesota, USA
Sanna Koskinen, University of Turku, Finland
Mei-Chen Lin, Kent State University, USA
Karin Lövgren, Gävle University, Sweden
Dan McAdams, Northwestern University, USA
Raquel Medina, Aston University, UK
Kate de Medeiros, Miami University, Ohio, USA
Andrew Scharlach, University of California, USA
Hanna van Solinge, Netherlands Interdisciplinary Demographic 
Institute, the Netherlands
Philip Taylor, Federation University, Australia




